Kelsey Williamson

From: Ailsa Teasdale

Sent: 17 October 2017 09:31

To: Planning

Subject: FW: NYM2017/0633 Slurry Lagoon at High Farm, Foss Hill, Ugglebarnby

From: Graham Lee

Sent: 13 October 2017 13:50

To: Shannon Fraser; Ailsa Teasdale

Subject: RE: NYM2017/0633 Slurry Lagoon at High Farm, Foss Hill, Ugglebarnhy

Dear Shannon & Ailsa — Have just checked this & can’t see any impact on known archaeology — it just falls
partly in the village ‘envelope’ but this doesn’t necessarily indicate the survival of village features or
earthworks. There is 50cm LIiDAR available so am pretty confident that there are no known archaeological
implications.

Graham
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